
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 29 September 2017 09:17 
To: Planning Enquiries 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

The following is a comment on application 'P172845/F* by 'Monica Parker' 

Nature o f feedback: Support the application 

Comment: 

I felt I had to write a supporting letter after reading some of the ridiculous 
arguments against the proposed poultry sheds. The site they have chosen 
behind their existing buildings looks ideal - hidden from view from Leominster. 
Up on Buckfield and at Barons Cross no one will ever know they are there. 
One minute people are complaining about the traffic from 1 farm then on the 
other hand wanting more tourists, more businesses and more houses. How 
do they think they will travel? We should be working together and then maybe 
they will do something about the roads. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Monica 

Last name: Parker 

Telephone: 

Emai I: ̂ ^̂ ^̂ ^̂ ^̂ ^̂ 1 
Postcode: HR6 8TB 

Address: 241 Godiva Road, Leominster, Herefordshire 

Link Id: 

https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/20Q142/planninq services/planning ap  
plication search/details?id=172845 


